
Reminder:  Essay  Competition  in
Private  International  Law  1st
September Deadline
A short note to remind all that the deadline for the Conflict of Laws .net Essay
Competition in Private International Law, sponsored by Clifford Chance LLP
and Hart Publishing, is 1st September 2008 at 6pm.

There are substantial prizes for the top three entries, and the best essays will be
submitted  for  consideration  to  the  Journal  of  Private  International  Law.  The
Competition is open to any student of a higher education institution anywhere in
the world, writing in English on any aspect of private international law.

See the competition page for the rules and submission details.
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